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Stoke By Nayland Primary 
school were treated to a 

special visit from a team from 
Boxford Farms.  The team 

brought two of their tractors 
into school for the children to 
explore and ask questions 

about. 

 

   

 
The team provided the children with an 
opportunity to ask about the roles and 
employment opportunities available on the 
Farm for local people.  The children learnt 
about how they use drones to check crops 
to ensure that they are growing correctly 
without having to use the fuels of the 
tractors to check.  Alongside the 
importance of looking after the soil.  

 

 

 
 
The children also had an amazing opportunity to 
look at a live Beehive and watch the bees working to 
build it.  It was a fascinating time for everyone.  

        


